
***REMINDER*** 

The International Association for Court Administration (IACA) 

“The Court Administrator” Edition #17 

Official Call For Articles-DEADLINE EXTENDED*!! 

Dear IACA Membership, 

I hope that you are all staying healthy and pondering ideas for articles for the next 
edition of The Court Administrator! The goal of this IACA Publication is to share 
ideas, suggestions and best practices with members of the international court 
community.  All topics with the aim of improving judicial administration are 
welcome to be submitted. IACA encourages communication between global 
courts and this publication facilitates our goals. 

Our reach expands to those members who are able to share their court’s 
developments and adaptations with our ever-changing world.  Hot topics right 
now of interest include judicial innovations and Artificial Intelligence, which 
provide our readers with a wide scope of discoveries.  Please consider sharing 
your thoughts and “hot topics” with courts around the world.   

IACA members are creative, with vast imaginations. You focus on original 
solutions to issues and problems common to all of us, while managing staff and 
accurate record keeping. Those who appear in your courts (either in person or 
remotely/virtually ) seek answers, justice, impartiality, fairness and honesty.  Be a 
“Court Influencer” by sharing your advancements, adaptations and problems. If 
you have an issue in your court, we can find administrators and judges to help you 
meet your challenges.  

We hope that you enjoyed reading and sharing our Buenos Aries special 
conference edition. Our sponsors and supporters offer new ideas and customized 
product solutions for your courts, and we encourage you to reach out and let us 
know what you need.  

I extend my personal invitation to each of you to submit an article for our 17th 
Edition of The Court Administrator.  

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=gaPnNOfIyiZbgDHJkSkidvCRVfKqxU2AkS6Gx2Lrf9-2F5txdi35GSC0zPoZsA-2FnArQAHeEzEiZRw3zyH0ZjhXWcfqSP77ez0YsaNnqC9cb-2FV8HC6Ha4dPQV8k6xibXKJ0_eQWB7rk0pYwJ1QIobm10Lh1-2FLs9OSn6IgqbIG9mgjju3eQe-2BBeMI8wIixaQTI2InYF-2B-2BXDLDbt14yP75UhlmdU0i9aeiLO54H9h5scj6e-2BjHqLtTJl-2BntGgyYD1uFGpt27OAUHbIpoyKwdR9T94yshZl3XC8ThGPL1V-2FvzWzZhASOol8LkgPl7rhmcppfYNyHmOLXKDaNaPiFSD3dLG097OH5g50SCUbX-2B2FmbdS64Hzhr6sHI99JnfgqjmXcwWP0pSAFTvnD9j5cEqsbLUO2Xi4CNoWs-2F04X-2BJxzQkNMSq29EXeCXONZWDRH6P1sKiCGuisdu9XoK8DFu5RVg-2BUyA-3D-3D


For those authors who are submitting articles on court administration must be 
limited as closely as possible to 2,000 words. If you have illustrations and graphics 
to accompany your article, they must be submitted separate and apart from the 
article.  

In order for us to meet our publication deadline, we will need to receive articles 
not later than September 15, 2024* so that we may publish this edition before 
the Singapore conference. 

Authors are requested to email the Executive Editor in advance of submission of 
their article to notify us of the proposed article topic, as well as their notice of 
intent to submit, so that we may budget for space and timing.  Additional 
information regarding the editorial policy of TCA as well as article guidelines may 
be found at https://www.iaca.ws/the-court-administrator.  

Prospective articles submitted for consideration for publication in The Court 
Administrator should be sent to the Executive Editor in English and in Microsoft® 
Word format. Please do not forget to fill out and to submit our bio form as well as 
a separate jpg photo of the author(s). We want to “meet” you, even if we all 
cannot do that in person. One of the objectives of this publication is to share 
“best practices,” suggestions and ideas, and to introduce court administrators to 
our authors who are willing to connect with courts all around the world.  

Please do not let this opportunity to submit an article for the next edition of The 
Court Administrator pass you by.  

We are grateful to all of our conference sponsors for their collaborations, support, 
loyalty, and their article contributions to The Court Administrator. We look 
forward to welcoming sponsors, contributors and attendees for our conference in 
Singapore in November 2024. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. We look 
forward to Edition #17 and hope you do too. Thank you again for your support 
and contributions. 

Stay healthy and be safe! 

Eileen Levine, Executive Editor 

mailto:courtadministrator@iaca.ws
https://www.iaca.ws/the-court-administrator
https://www.iaca.ws/assets/TCA%20Bio%20Form.FINAL.11.10.20.docx
mailto:Courtadministrator@iaca.ws


Authors: If you have a specific request, please send me an email and we will do 
our best to accommodate. 


